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Changes to Finance (No.2) Bill 2011 
 
We are pleased to inform members that CTIM had previously submitted a Memorandum on Key 
Issues on the 2012 Budget and Finance (No.2) Bill 2011 on 21 November 2011 to the Ministry of 
Finance. These issues were of significant importance to the taxpayer and the nation. We are 
pleased to note as published in pages 1 and 7 of the Star Biz today that the Government appears 
to have taken note of our suggestions. We will inform members as more information is officially 
available. 
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